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February 5, 2017 

ByrneWallace 

88 Harcourt Street,  

Dublin 2, 

D02 DK18, Ireland 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

I am writing to apply for the 2017 ByrneWallace Summer Intern Programme. I am currently 

in the third year of my four-year degree, Law with French Law, studying in University 

College Dublin. The current year of the degree is being spent at a leading law university in 

France, Université Panthéon Assas Paris 2, Sorbonne. 

I am applying to ByrneWallace as I want to gain a detailed insight into the life of a full 

service commercial law firm as well as get the opportunity to work alongside a range of 

excellent legal practitioners. The programme also provides exposure to interesting and 

challenging legal and business issues.   

I have experience working in the legal team in First Trust Global Portfolios, based in London, 

which distributes and manages a range of investment products. I have worked in a Banking 

and Conveyancing Team in O’Brien Lynam Solicitors, which acts for many leading Financial 

Institutions, Insolvency Practitioners, Developers and Investors. Furthermore, I took part in 

organising various legal conferences run by the Irish Centre for European Law. 

Additionally, I have experience working in an Information and Advocacy Centre in Cairde 

which strives to tackle inequalities among ethnic minority communities by providing 

information regarding their rights and entitlements.  

The chance to take part in the ByrneWallace Summer Intern Programme would be a 

tremendous opportunity and honour.  I have enclosed my Curriculum Vitae for your review. 

Thank you for your time and consideration, and I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

Artur Pokhilo 
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